

## Final Exam – SENIORS

### Reading

Read the text and answer the questions.

#### Great holidays!

Three readers write about their holidays.

##### A Jade

I like beach holidays and my favourite place is Saint Lucia. It's an island in the Caribbean. My parents took me and my brother there two years ago and then again last year. It was great because everyone speaks English! The food was brilliant, especially the fish, and the beaches were clean with not many people! It was a bit too hot for me, but it was better than rain! I still email a girl called Penny who was in the same hotel as we were. One day, we're both going to go back.

##### B Ellie

A few months ago I went to an English town called Lyme Regis for a three day school trip. It's got a beach where you can find very old rocks. I bought a very old and pretty one in a shop. There's also a rock museum there, which we went to. We only had one sunny day and we ate fish and chips by the sea! It was fun but afterwards I didn't feel very well! I'd like to go again but if I do, I won't eat fish! And next time I'd like to stay in a hotel, not in a tent.

##### C Judy

I first went to France with my school when I was eleven and it was amazing. It was cool to speak to the people in French! Last year I went again and stayed with my French friend. She lives in a small town by the sea. It's usually very quiet but there were a lot of people. It was sunny and warm all the time, which I loved. Just before we came home I fell down some steps and broke my arm. I hope I can go back next year, maybe with my family, but I'll be more careful!

#### Task 1

Choose the correct answer (A, B or C).

Which person:

**Jade**

**Ellie**

**Judy**

26 met a new friend on holiday?

27 went camping?

28 went somewhere that wasn't crowded?

29 had an accident while on holiday?

30 went on a recent holiday with her school?

